
From: CC White   
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 3:43 PM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov> 
Cc: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; Chicoine, Jared <jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov>; 
EllmsJr, Christopher J <Christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: Concern about the future of net metering in NH (PUC Docket DE 22-060 
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Dear Governor Sununu,  
(cc: NH-PUC, NH-DOE) 
I have recently learned that the NH Public Utilities Commission is about to release an 
Order concerning PUC Docket DE-22-060 on Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff 
Structure. 
 
I understand a Settlement Agreement has been filed by the three investor-owned electric 
utilities: Clean Energy NH, Conservations Law Foundation (CLF), 
the Office of the Consumer Advocate (OCA), and the NH Hydro Association. 
 
I urge the PUC to accept this Settlement Agreement.  
 
As a homeowner who has had solar on my home for over 15 years, I would hate to see 
others deprived of the chance to use net metering and solar power.  It would be a shame to 
prevent others from using the clean and free power of the sun to heat and light their 
homes.  The use of, and investment in, Solar Energy needs to be encouraged, thus 
becoming more of an everyday thing for NH residents and businesses, and allowing NH to 
be become a leader in the use of renewal energy. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia P. White 
Sandwich, NH 
 
 


